
December 15th Newsletter
FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL

A week and a half left of school before the much 
needed Christmas Break will be here.  Kids have 
been working so hard this year and, while there 
are fun activities going on in the week to come, 
kids are still working diligently everyday at all the 
learning that comes their way.  

Our last day of classes before the Christmas break 
is December 23rd and we will be back in the New 
Year on January 9th.  Our January assembly will be 
the first day back after the break.

Everyone at PES would like to wish each and every 
student and family a joyful holiday season.  We 
hope that you are able to relax, enjoy the outdoors 
and reconnect with each other. We cannot wait to 
see all of our students in the New Year.

Yours in Education, 
Mrs. Giselle Meyer, Acting Principal
Mr. Mark Crawford, Acting Vice-Principal

Penhold Panther 
Chronicles

Important Dates:
- Dec 15th - Christmas Concert @ 6:30
- Dec 16th - Candy Cane Sales end
- Dec 20th - Soup Lunch (whole school)
- Dec 21st Red/Green Day
- Dec 22nd - Christmas Sock Day
- Dec 22nd - January Hot Lunch Orders 

Due
- Dec 23rd - PJ day
- Dec 23rd - Community Christmas 

Reading
- Jan 9th - 1st Day back at school
- Jan 9th - Monthly Assembly @ 2:15 pm

Our Lost and Found is FULL
Please take a look and see if any of 

these items 

Families in Need 
Are you a family in need this 

Christmas season or know of one?   
Reach out to us - we can help!

Mitten Tree
We have our mitten tree up in the front foyer.  

We will be donating all mittens, socks and toques 
to the Safe Harbour Society of Red Deer to be 

used to help the homeless community.
Christmas Concert

December 15th @ 6:30 pm
Penhold Crossing Secondary School 

Gymnasium
NOTE: Please enter through the Penhold 

Multiplex Doors through the Town Gymnasium

Check out our Website for updates on 
all things PES

PES Skates with Team Hockey 
Alberta

Another opportunity for PES students 
shared with us by Hockey Alberta

Thank you to Penhold School of 
Dance for donating all of their 

food bank donations to our 
hamper program.  

Please continue to send in food 
bank items and we will add them 
to our community food hampers

Do you want to volunteer on our 
Ski Days?  

Sign up here

https://www.penholdelementary.ca/calendar
https://www.penholdelementary.ca/home/news/post/our-lost-and-found-is-full
https://www.penholdelementary.ca/home/news/post/food-hampers
https://www.penholdelementary.ca/home/news/post/mitten-tree-for-safe-harbour
https://www.penholdelementary.ca/home/news/post/2022-pes-christmas-concert
https://www.penholdelementary.ca/
https://www.penholdelementary.ca/home/news/post/pes-students-get-to-skate-with-hockey-alberta
https://www.penholdelementary.ca/home/news/post/pes-students-get-to-skate-with-hockey-alberta
https://www.penholdelementary.ca/home/news/post/volunteers-for-ski-days

